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~DELTA MILL
SOCIETY

President Mildred Sweet presided
at the Delta Mill Society, November
meetinge Due to the cooler weather,
it was held at the home of Mrs,

Laura Russell, There were six

members presemt, President Sweet
opened by welcoming all present with an
optimistic thought for the day. She
thanked Mrs, Russell for the invitation
to hold the meeting in her home,

The minutes were read, Repair has
been completed to corners of the 0ld
Stone Mill,

We thank Mr, and Mrs, Ross Stone
very much for their donation of the
side of beef for the recent raffle.
This was a fine success, We still
have hopes for further development
of the 0ld Mill,

The financial report was read,

A discussion followed concerning
articles to sell at the Maple Festival,
Mr. R, Stone and Mrs, Saunders are to
investigate this,

Mr, and Mrs. Bryan have a supply of
Old Stone Mill Mugs and also hasty=-
notes in both village grocery stores
and at their home. These make fine
gifts from Delta for the Christmas
SEAS0Ne

Delicious refreshments were served
following the adjournment.

Leeds County
Conserver Society

WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL THOSE WHO
SUPPORTED OUR BENEFIT AUCTION ON
OCTOBER Z8TH. PARTICULAR THANKS

ARE EXTENDED TO AUCTIONEER MERTON

PHILLIPS AND HIS WIFE FOR DONATING

THEIR TIME AND THE USE OF THE
AUCTION BARN,

WE ARE VERY ENCOURAGED BY THE
CONCERN IN THE COMMUNITY FOR
ENVIRONMENTAL AND ENERGY [SSUES.,
WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE ANYONE WHO
IS INTERESTED IN OUR GROUP TO COME
TO OUR NEXT MONTHLY MEETING. FOR

FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT
WAYNE WESTFALL 924-2116 oR

SUSAN CLARKE  387-3902

DELTA LEGION

WINNERS OF THE ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION

BRANCH 207 of DELTA:

Grs. 7 to 8

1st - Hope Aylesworth, Gr. 8
2nd - Nancy Pattermore, Gr. 7
Ard - Steve Weir, Gr. 8
Grse 5 to 6

1st - James Rogers, Gr. 5
2nd - Kim Sawyer, Gr. 5

3rd - Krista Steary, Gr. 6
Gre 3 to

1st - Jim Woods, Gr. 4

2nd - Marcy Knapp, Gre. 4

3rd - Colin Cowan, Gr. 3

Grse 1 to 2

1st - Tommy Halladay, Gre. 2
2nd - Denise McCabe, Gr, 2
3rd -~ Melanie Willows, Gr, 1

ELDON R. KIRKLAND
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STUDIO AT RESIDENCE

Extends an Lnvitation %o
you,your gami~g and friends
to consddenr giving an Or-
Liginal Canadian Landscape
Painting,in 04L orn Wafehr-
coloun, as a Chriesitmas

gLt this yean.On,penrhaps

a Sketch 4An pencal or pen
and Ank!

I have a good supply of

sdzes and subjects.

Considen youn purchase as
an Anvestment.

An Ldeal gAgt gon any
occasson!

Opposite
Conservation Park

Phone
272-2338

Portland |

‘BEVERLEY
SEngE CITIZENS'

On October 24, the Beverly Senior
Citizens met, with Lansdowne members as
our guests, A delicious dinner was
served, which we all enjoyed. Accordianist
Denise Hengeveld entertained during and
after the meal,

President Audrey Talbot opened the
business meeting by welcoming all,

"0 Canada" was sung with Mrs, Irma
Chant at the piano. Then "Happy

Birthday" was sung for our members who
had birthdays in Septs and Oct. Then

“we sang "The More We Get Together,"

The minutes were adopted.

Mrs, Bryan read an account from the
Sick Comrmittee, Mre. Kirby gave a report
of our bus trip to Pow Wow,

Frank Chisholm is to look after the
bowling, Wally Gibson is to take care
of the Lyndhurst bowlers,

The president of the Lansdowne group
graciously thanked us for inviting the
groupe.

The next meeting, November 21, is to
be a tea and craft sale after our regular
business meeting,

Audrey Talbot reported that the Legion
Ladies will cater our Christmas dinner
on December 19th,

The meeting closed with the Royal
An't‘-hEm.

Accordianist Denise played more to
the enjoyment of all,

Dick and Miriam gave an illustrated
account of their recent cruise down the
Ste Lawrence River,

Binge was then enjoyed by all,
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DELTA W.I.

The October meeting of the Delta W.I.
was held at the home of Mrs, Miriam Bryan,
President Florence Malony opened the
meeting with the Ode and Collect,

Following the Roll Call, Mrs, Laura
Russell read an article on the Motto @
"The past cannot be changed; the future
is in our hands,"

A report was then read by Mrs,
Russell describing the aims of the
Women's Institutes The W I, was
founded February 19, 1897 to promote
better homemaking and good citizenship.
Mrs, Russell particularly stressed the
bursary and Tweedsmuir History Book.

It was reported that the Library
Board had summer students copy the
village history from the Tweedsmuir
Book, for reference purposes.

Women's Institute calendars are
available for $1,50.
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